
 

The Peebles FFA chapter’s officers 

have attended morning and after-

noon practices daily, to perfect the 

proper way to run a business meet-

ing. On December 10th, the officers 

went to Hillsboro High School to 

participate in this CDE contest. Af-

ter weeks of long practices, our offi-

cers represented the Peebles FFA 

chapter well by placing 3rd at the Sub-District Parliamentary Procedure 

Contest. Officers that participated are listed below in the picture (left to 

right) are Ryanna Shearer, Katie Cora, Joe McElwee, Sarah McFarland, 

Jordan Crum, and Jessica Newkirk.  

 

 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

Each year the FFA has to order extra 
fruit in order to replace other fruit if it 
has been damaged or is rotten. They 
also have many people who would like 
to buy more fruit. If this fruit is not 
used or sold, the Peebles FFA then do-
nates the fruit to the local food pantry. 

From that fruit, 
they make fruit 
baskets for 
members of the community. This is a 
great community service for the chapter 
to do and they plan on continuing this for 

the coming years. This year we added another way to donate 
unsold fruit to members of the community in need. Members 
made baskets up from extra fruit to give to families that visit 
the “By His Hands” Kitchen. Approximately 25 families visited 
the kitchen on Monday, December 22nd. Baskets and boxes of 
mixed fruit were given out to each of those families. The min-
istry prepared a full meal 
to fill their bellies and our 
FFA chapter sent them 
home with some wonder-
ful fruit. We were excited 
to have the abundance of 
fruit to be able to give 
where needed and to give 
to those families in need of 
a small  blessing.                                                            

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 

“I believe in less 

need of charity 

and more of it 

when needed…” 


